
 

 June 21, 2018 

 PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

The Public Safety Committee met on Thursday, June 21, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at 316 S. Brad Street, 

Grantsburg, Wisconsin. 

The Public Safety Committee Meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Committee Chairman, 

Greg Peer. 

Roll Call 

Present:            Chairman, Greg Peer 
                           Member, Diane Barton 
                           Member, Mike Longhenry  
 
Others:             Village Treasurer, Sheila Meyer 
                           Village President, Larry Ebersold 
                           Police Chief, Jeff Schinzing 
                           Police Officer, Dan Wald 
 
Chief Schinzing discussed the vacated Ordinance Officer position, since John Erickson was hired 
as a member of the Public Work’s crew and the ongoing issue of Property Maintenance within 
the Village.  He suggested contacting the Village of Siren, who is advertising for a Building 
Inspector/Zoning Administrator to see if they would share the list of applicants or if they would 
be interested in sharing the position with us.  Discussion took place. 
 
Chief Schinzing will contact the Village of Siren regarding the Property Maintenance position, 
the Public Works department will handle long grass notifications for now, and the Village of 
Osceola’s Property Maintenance Ordinance will be included in the July board meeting packets 
for the board to review. 
 
Chief Schinzing also discussed the problems his department is experiencing with the Burnett 
County Sheriff’s Department. 
 
 
Sheila Meyer, 
Village Treasurer/Deputy Clerk 


